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We fully support the the Planning Application.  As the owners of Garden Flat, 42 Frognal, we have an East 

facing garden with 40 Frognal next door to the South.  We have been blighted for years by lack of sunlight to 

our garden due to trees growing unchecked and without any maintenance or care for at least 23 years since 

we arrived in Frognal and most likely for more than 50 years. The Cypress (T1) is massive and dense creating 

a complete block to the sun in the morning not just to 40 Frognal, to us at 42 Frognal but also our neighbours 

at 44 Frognal and possibly 46 Frognal. In addition to the terrible impact at ground level on our garden and 

those of our fellow neighbours, as mentioned in the previous application, the growth of the Cypress has 

directly impacted on and damaged other trees to the side and in front (T2) as these trees have similarly been 

starved of any sunlight to the extent that they have had to grow sideways or suffer from dead branches which 

becomes a potential danger to life and property as a result.
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